
From: Evi Yan 

Sent: 30 September 2022 13:22 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref planning application  2022/1188/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Sir/ madam. 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed planning application for roof terrace and  
balustrades at 51 Solent rd NW61TY . 
This will result in loss of privacy for adjacent neighbours like myself , and directly  
overlooking  my property.. 
I am also worried about the noise level that myself and other neighbours might have 
to endure from partying on their terrace with lights full on. 
This is a quiet residential area ,and we have already endured relentless building 
works. 
Granting this application will result in an incongruous and dominant addition to the 
already existing extended  building . 
 
I trust that you look inot tise matter with great  consideration 
 
.Kind Regards 
E Tsohas 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


